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From the HM

It is crazy to think we are already halfway through this Autumn term! So much has
happened and yet we still have so much of the year to go. As always the term
started apace with House singing just two weeks into term. As always the girls did
Pembroke House proud and finished third in both the House song and the Part
song.

The House has continued to be a hub for the girls and lots of things have been
happening at both break time and after school. House nights have continued to be
as popular as ever and we have already seen canvas painting, bingo, film nights,
karaoke and many more fun activities.

| have been so proud of all the girls this term and it has been wonderful to see so many involved in many
aspects of school life. One such memorable day was “Brain Day”, which involved all A level Psychology and
Biology students. The pupils were treated to a brain dissection and also lectures by Dr Guy Sutton. His
message about the development of the teenage brain was certainly a topic | would advise you to look further
into.

We have had many successful sports days already this term and it has been wonderful to see so many
Pembroke girls representing the school in Cross-country, Netball and Hockey.

As always there are a number of trips going ahead over half-term and as expected many of the Pembroke
girls will be involved. | am excited to hear all about these trips and all the other adventures the girls will get
up to over the October half-term.

As we look forward to the October break | am sure you will all join me in wishing our wonderful Matron
Tracey the happiest of wedding days. She will tie the knot on 25 October and will return after half-term as
Tracey Harrison.



From the Head of House

It’s been amazing getting to know all the new girls over the past few weeks! It’s been
lovely to see everyone flourish as they find their people. We’ve had opportunities to do
lots of house nights, including hot chocolate and karaoke during Pembroke open house.
We’re extremely lucky to have welcomed many new people, who have really
contributed to the Pembroke environment.

We placed third in the main song in House singing which was a brilliant achievement,
and we were lucky enough to come away with joint third after our part song. Well done
girls!

There is no question that this term is a long one, however with the continued support
within the House, the girls will be in safe hands. Take some time to rest, recover and
recharge, ready for the next half term to come our way.

Photos from across the term




